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CHRISTMAS CARDS – CHIEF MINISTER’S DONATION 

 
As has been the case in the last two years, the Chief Minister will not be 
sending Christmas Cards.  Instead, the money saved, £2200, will be donated 
to Childline Gibraltar which promotes Child Protection.  
 
The cheque will be presented by the Chief Minister to Mrs Connie Attwood, 
the Chairperson of the Board of Trustees of Childline Gibraltar at 12 noon on 
Monday 20th December at No 6 Convent Place. 


